
 

Intercampus Faculty Council  
were expected to cancel class if necessary to attend. Given increased virtual learning, this is not a requirement, 
though IFC is still expected to be a top priority. IFC members discussed the type of information to be disclosed in 
meeting minutes to maintain the confidentiality of the IFC’s business. 
 

Subcommittee on Shared Governance 
The IFC received an update from the subcommittee, which distributed a survey to Faculty Council/Senate 
Executive Committees modeled after the AAUP Shared Governance Assessment Tool. The survey officially closes 
on Friday, March 4 at close of business. The IFC discussed the importance of developing a white paper that is 
focused on actionable outcomes, as well as the importance of a guide for faculty members and an educational 
strategy for administrators. The subcommittee meets next on Wednesday, March 16. 
 
Subcommittee on Criteria-Based Salary Reductions 
The IFC received an update from the subcommittee, which developed recommended changes to Executive 
Order No. 6 (CRR 320.030, Delegation of Authority, Section F). The group discussed the recommended changes 
in depth and proposed some additional clarification and modification to the language of the policy. Updated 
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